From: Philp, Tracey - E&E [mailto:Tracey.Philp@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning Consultations - E&E
Sent: 30 October 2017 11:37
To: Linda Griffiths
Cc: DavidFlavin; Planning Consultations - E&E; Planning; Cllr Les Sibley
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council’s response to 17/02035/REM Land South West Of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road Bicester
Importance: High

Dear Linda

Please see attached, Oxfordshire County Council’s response to 17/02035/REM Land South West Of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road Bicester. If you have any further queries please send an email to planningconsultations@oxfordshire.gov.uk. 

A member of the Major Planning Application’s team would get back to you as soon as possible. 

Regards 
Tracey
Tracey Philp
Major Planning Applications Officer
Environment & Economy
County Hall
New Road
Oxford. 
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